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  2B Weekly News    
What’s Happening in Second Grade 

Reading - This week we will finish the activities for ‘Gloria Who Might Be My Best 
Friend.’  

Language Arts - Students will write a paragraph focusing on one of the days during 
Holy Week while showcasing neat penmanship, applying their phonogram knowledge 
and using conventions (capital letters and punctuation) correctly.  

Math - We reviewed today for our two-digit subtraction test tomorrow. Later in the 
week, we will begin our next chapter, which focuses on three-digit subtraction.  

Religion - We will continue reading about and discussing the events that led to Jesus’ 
crucifixion and the joy of Easter morning when He rises again! We will wrap-up our 
1st Communion preparation. 

Homework  
Monday - Share with your parents the ‘Engineering an Animal Home/Habitat’ sheet 
Tuesday - ‘Sentence Fixers’ sheet 
Wednesday - Read for at least 15 minutes to an adult  
Thursday - No Homework  

Information / Reminders  
✦ Our ⭐  this week is Nicky.  

✦ Parents, please be sure your 
child has seen their report 
card. It is important the 
children are aware of what 
areas they are doing well in 
and what areas there is room 
for growth.  

✦ Holy Week marks the end of 
Lent. On Holy Thursday, we will 
gather in our Faith Families and 
share bread together as Jesus 
did with His apostles. We will 
gather in the church on Good 
Friday to participate in the 
Stations of the Cross.  

✦ We will meet with our 6th grade 
buddies on Holy Thursday. 

✦ Friday is a noon dismissal. 
Enjoy spring break next week! 
🐣  

✦ No spelling test this week.  
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Students painting the background for 
their Good Friday project. 

Carter, Charlie, Cole and Wyatt creating their Last 
Supper project. 


